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[APPROVAL BY MAIL]: BUILDING RESILIENCE OF MOZAMBIQUE’S POWER SECTOR 

THROUGH PRIVATE SECTOR INVESTMENT (PPCR) (IFC) 

 

Comments Received from the United Kingdom   



 
Dear Mafalda, 
 
Thanks to IFC for responding to our comments so quickly, it was much appreciated. 
 
The UK is content to approve this project. We would also suggest that it might be of benefit to consider 
energy efficiency measures to enhance cost effectiveness as part of project implementation, particularly 
as this concerns a municipality designated as a Special Economic Zone – we would be happy to discuss 
further. 
 
Best wishes, 
Emma 

 


